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Running Change to Wheel Weight Applications  
 

Vehicle Assembly plants will no longer be using spoke weights for balancing laced wheels 
moving forward. All wheels will be balanced using adhesive wheel weights. 
 
Kansas City Vehicle & Powertrain Operations began using tape weights in April 2008. 
 
York Vehicle Operations will follow suit sometime in late June of 2008. 
 
There is no need to change these wheel weights at PDI.  
 
Replacement of the adhesive style wheel weights with the spoke style weights is not a 
warrantable condition. 
 

2008 FXDB Shown 
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